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              Via email : merita.bruun@floorball.fi 
Montreal, 22 August 2014  
 
Ms. Merita Bruun 
Information & Anti-Doping Manager  
International Floorball Federation (IFF)  
Alakiventie 2, 
00920 Helsinki 
Finland 
 

 
Subject: Compliance with the 2015 World Anti-Doping Code 

 
Dear Ms. Bruun, 
 
Thank you very much for submitting a revised copy of the 2015 International Floorball 
Federation (IFF) Draft Anti-Doping Rules and giving us the opportunity to provide you with our 
comments. 
 
We confirm that IFF has successfully incorporated all mandatory articles of the 2015 World Anti-
Doping Code into its Rules, also in light of the clarifications provided by the SportAccord Doping-
Free Sport Unit on 21 August.  
This correspondence therefore constitutes your assurance that the 2015 IFF Draft Rules are in 
line with the 2015 World Anti-Doping Code. 
 
It is now fundamental that IFF formally adopts these Rules in order to ensure that they can 
come into force on 1 January 2015. We would be grateful if IFF could provide us with a 
confirmation of the formal adoption and an electronic copy of the version of the Rules which will 
come into force. 
 
While monitoring the enforcement of the Rules, WADA might suggest amendments based on the 
practical application of these rules in the future if necessary. 
 
We thank you for your commitment to clean sport and remain available should you have any 
questions or concerns. 
 
Yours Sincerely,  

 
Emiliano Simonelli 
Senior Manager - Code Compliance 
Legal affairs 
 
 
CC: Ms. Françoise Dagouret 
Director, Doping-Free Sport Unit, SportAccord 
 
Mr. Frédéric Donzé 
Director, WADA European Regional Office and International Federation Relations 

 


